
Frequently Asked Questions 

Question  
 

Response  

When would this 
proposal start? 

If this proposal is approved the aim is to implement the first 
phase implementation between September 2023 and 
September 2025.  This would address the immediate 
requirement of places.  

What about staff? There should be no impact on staff at existing Resource 
Base provision. However, there will be a requirement to 
appoint staff for the new provisions identified in the 
proposal.  

If there is a need to 
remodel areas of the 
school to 
accommodate 
resource bases, how 
will pupils and staff 
be affected? How will 
the school manage 
with all the noise and 
dust from the 
building work? 

The Council has an exceptional record of coordinating 
remodelling of an area in 


